
 

PAC Guildford Bottle 
Depot  Account is now 
setup!              
We are currently raising funds for a new Playground for 
Riverdale Students.  We have setup an account at the Guildford 
Bottle Depot on 108A by the school where you can drop off 
your empties and donate to our playground.  The best thing is 
that you can bag your empties and drop them off.  No need to 
sort!  

All you have to do is bring in your empties in a clear plastic bag, 
get a bag sticker from the Kiosk at the depot and attach your 
sticker.  Then just leave the bag there and it will be sorted, and 
funds will go to our account.  You don’t have to sort the bottles 
when you get there!   

When you are at the Kiosk enter in the school’s phone number 
to bring up our account and get your sticker.  The schools 
phone number is (604) 588-5978.  

Attach the sticker to your bag and leave it in the designated 
drop off area.   

This will be an ongoing fundraiser so when you are ready please 
donate your empties!  

If you have any questions about the fundraiser, please email us 
at Riverdale.PAC@hotmail.com.  Thank you for your support!  
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